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February 1 , 202

To: MVD Field Office Staff 
From: Htet Gonzales, MVD Director 
Re: HSD Survey 

The New Mexico Health Services Division, Office of Substance Abuse 
Preventions’ (OSAP) will be offering a survey to the public online this year. 
OSAP has our approval to place posters and flyers in our MVD field offices 
until April 28th. The posters and flyers will have information about the survey 
along with the QR code and web link to take the survey. The OSAP staff will 
also be leaving postcards for our teams to hand out to customers. OSAP 
staff will be coming to place the signs themselves on our walls, front 
windows, etc. They will identify themselves to you and provide this 
verification letter. The OSAP survey process is not expected to interrupt MVD 
operation. 

This project will assist substance abuse prevention efforts in your local 
community and across the state. Their work is important to the state of New 
Mexico. Let us welcome them warmly and support this important initiative in 
our offices. 

It is also encouraged for MVD staff to participate in the survey and share 
with family and friends that live in New Mexico.      

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me directly at 
(505)470-9149 or email me at htet.gonzales@tax.nm.gov.

Thank you, 

Htet Gonzales
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